



FALL 2022 NEWSLETTER


Welcome to fall in beautiful Steeplechase! See below for 
information about our community. Have questions? 
Contact information for HOA board members can be 
found on our website: www.steeplechaseedmond.com.


UPCOMING BOARD MEETING

October 20, 7:00 p.m., at the pool house


UPCOMING COMMUNITY PARTIES

Fall Break Movie Night - Friday, October 14, starts at 
dusk on the lawn by the pool house. Hot chocolate and 
popcorn food trucks available. Bring lawn chairs or a 
blanket to sit on.


Halloween party - Monday, October 31, starts at 5:30 
p.m. at the pool house. Hot dogs, chips, and hot 
chocolate provided. Kids will trick or treat at dusk.

                              


SEEKING 2023 BOARD MEMBERS

Want to get involved in our community? Interested in 
improving our neighborhood? Put your name in for the 
2023 HOA Board! Board nomination forms are due by 
Saturday, October 1. If you need a form, request one by 
emailing presidentsteeplechasehoainc@gmail.com. 


TIME TO VOTE

Be sure to cast your vote for the 2023 board. Your vote 
is important! Turn your vote into the Steeplechase 
mailbox by the pool house by the end of October.


(continued)


http://www.steeplechaseedmond.com
mailto:presidentsteeplechasehoainc@gmail.com


ANNUAL MEETING

November 6, 4:00 p.m., at the pool house. Meeting to 
discuss state of the community, future needs, and 
incoming board members.


We still have residents who haven’t paid this year’s dues. 
Dues are required to be paid by residents. This is agreed 
upon when residents move into Steeplechase. Liens 
have been placed on homes that aren’t in compliance. 
Questions regarding payment can be directed toward 
steeplechasetreasurer@gmail.com.


FINANCIAL OVERVIEW
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